
REMEMBERING

Arthur Bruno Hoock
March 26, 1939 - June 21, 2021

Tribute from Wiebe and Jeske Funeral Home

Wiebe and Jeske Funeral Home Staff send our condolences to family and friends.

Tribute from Jacob Sawatzky

Relation: In 1959 I was a neighbour of the Hoock family for a short time and became a lifelong friend! I also had the pleasure of

building Art and Vicky's home on the property what used to be the Hoock farm!

Linda and I are sending our Condolences to Vicky and family!

Tribute from Darlene Burdett

Doug and I send our condolences to Vicky and family.    We have great memories of seeing Art and

Vicky at various car shows and Doug would always have a great conversation with Art about cars.  

He will be missed.


